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Tēnā koe John 

 

Information Request – Local advisory committees 

 

Thank you for your information request dated 30 October 2023 asking for the following 
information.  
 

May I kindly seek for an update on this and your progress on establish remaining local 
advisory committees?   
 
The website said, "In March 2023, our Board agreed to Fire and Emergency establishing the 
nine remaining LACs in 2024.” Do you have a timeline now? 
 
Are there any further communication and memo regards to this matter since my previous 
OIA request. 
  

An email was sent to you on 8 November 2023 with a proposed refinement to your request, we 
received a response on that same day stating you would accept your request to be for. 
 

Yes, a response including a progress update, proposed timelines and the relevant board 
papers will satisfy my request 

 
In accordance with the provisions of the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA), we enclose the 
following documentation.  
 

• Board paper- establishment of remaining Local Advisory Committees dated March 31, 
2023 

• March 2023 Board minutes– excerpt from the board minutes regarding the establishment 
of remaining Local Advisory Committees 

 



 

 
 

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602.  
 
 
Nāku noa nā 

 
Ethan Fett 

Acting Manager Information Requests 
 
encl 

http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/

